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May 26, 2021

Michael Joseph Bramm

3260 163rd LN NW

Andover, MN 55304

Re: Verification of Service Disabled Veteran Status for the Minnesota Small Business Procurement Program

Dear Michael Bramm:

We have received your request for veteran status verification under the Minnesota Department of Administration

Veteran Owned Small Business Procurement Program.  Our staff at the Minnesota Department of Veterans Affairs

(MDVA) have reviewed your request, along with your DD-214 and your SDVOSB letter.

The MDVA hereby verifies your status as a veteran with a service-connected disability allowing you to apply for

Certification in the Minnesota Veteran Owned Small Business Procurement Program.  Thank you for your service.

Please include a copy of this letter as part of your completed Minnesota Department of Administration TG/ED/VO

Certification Application, https://mn.gov/admin/business/vendor-info/oep/sbcp/app/  when you submit it to:

Minnesota Department of Administration

Office of State Procurement (OSP)

https://sbcp.mn.gov/

This verification only applies for the purpose of the Veteran Owned Small Business Procurement Program and does

not necessarily qualify you for other veteran benefits.  There are different military service requirements for different

veteran benefits, both at the State and Federal level and eligibility for one benefit does not guarantee eligibility for

others.  Please visit http://mn.gov/mdva/ or contact your County Veterans Services Officer to determine what other

veteran benefits you may be eligible for.

Sincerely,

Dennis Devereaux

Veterans Preference Officer


